
David M. Christian 
Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 

106 E. College Avenue, Suite 71 0 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 

Phone 850 224-3963 
Fax 850 222-291 2 
david.christianQverizon.com 

April 28, 2008 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 Wm 
Re: Verizon Florida's Response to the 2008 Incumbent Local Exchange Carrier (ILEC) 

Local Competition Data Request - updated data tables 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Attached is a revised copy of Verizon Florida's response to the Commission's annual ILEC 
data request. This filing consists of a separate envelope containing a confidential CD with a 
revised data table response. 

Verizon considers this information to be confidential as it contains proprietary information 
that could be used by competitors to gain an unfair competitive advantage. Therefore, this 
filing is made under a Claim of Confidentiality pursuant to F.S. 364.183(1) and Rule 25- 
22.006(5). Verizon understands the information must be kept confidential until returned to 
Verizon. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Demetria Clark at (850) 
222-5479. 
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David M. Christian ECR 
--Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 
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STATE OF FLORIDA 
OFFICE OF COMMISSION C L E R K  

ANN COLE 
COMMISSION CLERK 

(850) 413-6770 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

DATE: April 28,2008 

TO: David M. Christian, Vice President - Regulatory Affairs - Verizon 

FROM: Marguerite H. McLean, Office of Commission Clerk 

RE: Acknowledgement of Receipt of Confidential Filing 

This will acknowledge receipt of a CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT filed in Docket 

Number 080000-OT [DN 03430-081 or, if filed in an undocketed matter, concerning 

revised response to staffs 2008 ILEC data request on local competition; provided on CD 

only, and filed on behalf of Verizon Florida. The document will be maintained in 

locked storage. 

If you have any questions regarding this document, please contact Marguerite 

McLean, Deputy Clerk, at (850) 41 3-6770. 
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